MoH approves relaunch of blood pressure drug Blokatens

The Ministry of Health has approved the relaunch of the blood pressure drug Blokatens, which
had been recalled in July 2018 due to possible contamination of the active ingredient valsartan.
In the aftermath of the recall the drug manufacturer had replaced the raw material provider
and consequent tests have proved that the medication is safe.



